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3ist March, 1988,

Dear Mr. & Mrs. BAL

I wish to acknowledge your letter of 30th March.
I wish further to assure you that the Church is taking all the

appropriate steps to co-operate with the authorifies in this distressing
matter which concerns me deeply.

Yours sincerely,

ARCHBISHOP OF SYDHEY.
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